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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you know, we have booked a ‘Science Boffins’ workshop for Years 3, 4 and 5 for 8th 
February 2018. We asked for a parental contribution of £6 in order for us to go ahead with the 
worksop to be in by 24th January 2018. At present there is a significant shortfall and the 
workshops may have to be cancelled. Therefore, could we please ask that any outstanding 
contributions are received by Monday 29th January 2018. 
 
Many thanks for your help and support with this. If you experience difficulties, please contact 
Mrs Fogden on the school phone number (option 3, finance). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
K Lee 
Head Teacher 

 


